
Warner Village Water District
P.O. Box 252

55 West Joppa Rd.
Warner, NH 03278

September 21, 2009

Deborah A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
12 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord NH 0330 1-2429

RE: DW 08-095, Warner Village Water District Petition for Authority to Discontinue Water
Service

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Having received the necessary agreements from the affected parties accepting their wells, and the
wells being in compliance with RSA 485-A:29 and RSA 485-A:30-b, the District is hereby
requesting discontinuation of service to the four parties on North Village Road in Warner. We also
request a modification of the franchise boundaries at this time, should that be necessary.

Enclosed are copies of the acceptance letters received from each of the affected parties. Please
contact us if you should require additional information.

Sincerely, cP€,-~~ €≤

Peter E. Newman, Chairman
Lynn C. Perkins
Peter Savien

Enc: 7 copies of this letter and the acceptance letters

CC: Kenneth & Connie Benward
3 Waldron Hill Road
Warner NH 0327

Richard Fisher
84 North Village Road
Warner NH 0327

Deborah Buckley
92 North Village Road
Warner NH 03278

Peter & Rhonda St. James
69 North Village Road
Warner NH 03278

Office of Commissioners Tel. (603) 456-3890
)3) 456-2271


